
 

 

Water Use 

WAT-SG-89: Improving the Water 
Environment without Significant Impact on 
Storage Hydropower Schemes 

Summary 

The supporting guidance document was written to explain our 
approach when considering how improvements to hydro impacted 
water bodies may have an impact on the use (hydro generation).  

The phasing of measures referred to in the guidance has been 
reviewed and is currently out for consultation. 

As a result, this supporting guidance document is now under review 
for completion following the reprioritisation contained in the RBMP 
consultation.  

 

 

For further information, contact Michael Wann or the Water Unit. 
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